

Cabarrus Early College High School

Dear Parent or Guardian:

In order to prepare for the 2017-2018 school year, we require all parents and guardians to confirm their transportation plans, even if your child currently rides the bus this school year.

Cabarrus Early College High School for 2017-2018
Student's Full Name:Student #
Current Grade: Current School Attending 2016-2017:
Home Address:
YES, my child needs bus transportation for the 2017-2018 school year.
Transportation AM PM Both
AM Location:
PM Location:
NO, my child does not need bus transportation for the 2017-2018 school year.
Parent/Guardian's Signature
Phone Number Date

Student stop information will be provided by your child's school in August.

Parents/guardians who fail to request school bus transportation for their children in advance may not be provided transportation at the last minute. If parents sign up a child to ride just prior to school opening, they will have to provide their own transportation to school until space can be obtained—this might not occur until 2-3 weeks after school has started.

The final day to request or change bus transportation for the 2017-2018 school year is 7/29/17.

CCS Transportation 2014